
DATTA VIC 2013 May Annual Conference: Inspire  

DATTA VIC encourages you to be part of our 2013 Annual Conference to be held on Friday 17th and Saturday 18th 

May 2013 at the Northern College of the Arts and Technology (NCAT), with the theme Inspire.

Inspire is a Conference that will capture the essence of teaching and learning of Product Design and Technology and 

Systems Engineering Education. Inspire can encompass anything that engages children, young people and teachers in 

the exciting area of design and technology. This conference will Inspire delegates through a range of practical and 

theoretical sessions that will allow them to explore and examine best practice and new approaches in Product Design 

and Technology and Systems Engineering Education.      

Be Inspired and Inspire the future generation and be part of this exciting Conference. Even if you have never 

presented before, why not make a presentation on a project that fits the theme Inspire and share projects and good 

practice in Product Design and Technology and Systems Engineering with other educators. 

  

We are looking for presenters to deliver either a:

• 1 hour presentation 

• 2 hour workshop

*If you present you will receive free admission to the conference on the day you present. 
*If attending another day at the Conference registration fees apply.
*You will also receive a voucher up to the value of $50.00. 

To submit your proposal go to www.datta.vic.edu.au 
by Friday 22nd Feb 2013.

Inspire

T: 0393491538   E: pl@datta.vic.edu.au

CALL FOR PRESENTERS


